Kristen Kohuch

From: Greg Flack <GFlack@advantagepm.ca>
Sent: October 14, 2020 5:23 PM

To: David Bennett

Subject: Aquadel Crossing

Hi David:

Please accept this as our formal request to table the item for the common amenities by the developer for phase IIl at
Aquadel crossing. The purpose is to allow both myself and council a chance to review their proposal.

I just took this strata on in the past two weeks and need time to review everything and advise my
clients.

Sincerely,

Greg Flack
Senior Manager
Strata Management Division
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